
 

 

                                                   

  

 
 

 

                            Spring Creek School, Where Everyone Teaches and Learns Together. 
                              Expecting Success . . .  Celebrating Achievement 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  
Spring Creek will host a book 
fair in the library October 1 – 
October 5th. Students may 
purchase books before and 
after school each day or the 
Title 1 Reading Night 
Pajama Party on October 
2nd at 5:30 p.m.    Books 
make GREAT Holiday gifts!  

Watch for more details! Shop on line by 
visiting our website! www.acsd1.org/sces/ 
Scholastic Book Fair 

SHARK SHIRT ORDERS – New Design! 

Show your school spirit by wearing a 
Spring Creek T-shirt, sweatshirt, or 
hat!  Order forms have been sent 
home with students.  All orders must 
be pre-paid and are due Friday, 
October 12th. 
 

PHOTO RE-TAKES 
Messy hair?  Closed eyes?  
No worries!  Life Touch Photo 
will be returning to Spring 
Creek on Tuesday, October 
23rd to re-take students’ 
photos.  Please return your 
unwanted packet on that date.  
If you are new to Spring Creek or were absent on 
our last picture day, this is your opportunity to 
“SMILE and say CHEESE”! On-line ordering is 
easy!  Visit our website for the link. 
 

WORLD’S FINEST 
CHOCOLATE  
Spring Creek Elementary 
students (3rd – 5th grade) 
are selling World’s Finest 
Chocolate Bars to raise 
money for our 5th grade trip to Teton Science 
Camp in April and other student enrichment 
opportunities.  In order for your family to participate, 
a signed permission slip must be returned, giving 
your child permission to check out a box of 
chocolate.  Contact the office for more details! 

 

 
PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 

SCHEDULE YOUR CONFERENCE TIME ON-
LINE TODAY! 

Parent teacher 
conferences will be held 
on October 24th and 
25th.  We will have a 
regular school day on 
Wednesday, October 

24th.  Students will not attend school on 
Thursday, Oct. 25th or Friday, Oct. 26th. 
Parents are able to schedule conferences on 
line!  Visit our website at 
www.acsd1.org/sces/ to select your day and 
time. If you need assistance with scheduling, 
please call us at 721-4410.  
 

HALLOWEEN Fun   
Halloween activities will 
take place on 
Wednesday, Oct. 31st 
beginning at 8:15 a.m. – 
recess.  Students should 
wear their costumes to 
school in the morning.  Students MUST bring a 
change of clothes.  A Halloween parade will take 
place shortly after school begins.  Parents are 
welcome and encouraged to attend!  Costumes are 
not to have blood or gore, weapons of any kind, or 
reference to drugs, smoking or alcohol. 
 
PIZZA NIGHT!  Order Domino’s 
Pizza on October 18th and earn 
money for our school!  Flyers 
are sent home with students! 
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EARLY RELEASE DAY on Friday, 
October 19th at 11:35 a.m. 

(Elementary students only!) 

http://www.acsd1.org/sces/
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=springcreekelementaryschool10&appesp=CPT/ib/20120101///txtl/FairFindertoHomepage
http://www.acsd1.org/sces/

